
 
 TO: HONORABLE MAYOR FROM: John Aitken 
  AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
 SUBJECT: 2022 ANNUAL NOISE REPORT  DATE: May 10, 2023 
   
 
              
Approved Date 
         5-11-23     
  

INFORMATION 
 
Attached for distribution is the San José Mineta International Airport 2022 Annual Noise Report 
outlining air carrier activities related to the noise-based curfew in place at the Airport between 
January 1, 2022 and December 31, 2022. 

In addition to the information provided in the attached report, the Airport publishes Quarterly 
Noise reports including noise exposure maps and Monthly Noise Summary data on the Airport’s 
website for further explanation of air carrier activities and noise impacts to the community. 

 

       

        /s/  

JOHN AITKEN, A.A.E. 
Director of Aviation 
 

 

For questions, please contact Rosalyn Bond, Deputy Director Operations, at rbond@sjc.org or 
408-392-3511. 
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